

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Rudolph S. Chow, P.E., Director Abel Wolman Municipal Building, 6th Vloor 200 N. Holliday Street (Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Dear Principal,

This year, the Department of Public Works will introduce a comprehensive educations presentation to Baltimore City Public School students and faculty. The presentation with provide an overview of functions and services of the Bureau of Water and Waste Water and the Bureau of Solid Waste. Presentations encompass topics such as storm drain/bay sanitation, trash removal and recycling.

More than just learning facts about how the Department keeps Baltimore clean and healthful, students will learn how they can contribute to their communities by practicing good public hygiene. This program builds on years of experience delivering presentations to students in schools across the City. It helps us build partnerships with our citizens to promote healthy, clean neighborhoods.

This is a call-and-response style presentation, so it cannot be held as a school wide assembly: however, the presenter can facilitate up to three presentations per day and will spend two days at one school if needed. Presentations may be held in the classroom, library or auditorium with 50 students or less.

Upon request and availability, your school can schedule a presentation by contacting Ms. Tiffany Walker, Community Liaison in the Department of Public Works, Office of Communications and Community Affairs, at 410-396-8966 or via email at diffany Gavalkef@baltbabreom

Tiffany. Walker 2@ baltimore City. god Sincerely, Together, we can take steps towards strengthening awareness in our schools, our students

emaild